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Danielle Denison

19 Robbins Drive
Barrington RI 02806
danielledenison@aol.com
401.330.6118

February 12, 2025
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of companion bill H-5351 which proposes that all medical professionals and aesthetic
professionals in Rhode Island be able to work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of practice.

For the past five years, I have been under the care of Rose Larrivee, NP, and I have complete confidence in her
ability to deliver the aesthetic services that [ have requested. She is incredibly thorough, professional, and
knowledgeable, and I feel very comfortable trusting her with my care. In fact, Rose has consistently provided
me with excellent results, which is why [ have remained a loyal client for so long.

Throughout my years of receiving aesthetic care from Rose, [ have always felt that she listens to my concerns
and takes the time to develop an individualized plan of care. Our consultations have never felt rushed. Instead,
she ensures I am fully informed and comfortable before making any decisions. Her approach is both holistic and
caring, and I believe this is the key to why my results have been so positive.

[ chose Rose’s medical spa specifically because I felt she was the most knowledgeable and attentive provider in
the area. The environment is always welcoming and professional, which gives me peace of mind knowing I am
in good hands. I have never once felt unsafe or uncertain about the care I've received, and I have always
appreciated her ability to offer sound advice and make referrals when necessary, such as when she identified a
suspicious lesion and referred me to a dermatologist.

As I continue to receive aesthetic treatments, 1 don’t want to lose the ability to choose Rose as my provider. |
would prefer not to be forced to travel to neighboring states to receive these services, as it would be an
unnecessary inconvenience. Aesthetics is a rapidly growing industry, and Rhode I[sland stands to benefit from
expanding this field. However, the current restrictions on scope of practice are holding back growth in our state.
I believe that allowing professionals like Rose to practice to the full extent of their expertise would not only
increase safety but also contribute positively to the Rhode Island economy.

[ strongly support the passage of these bills and encourage policymakers to allow providers like Rose Larivee,
NP, to continue delivering high-quality aesthetic care within their full scope of practice.

Sincerely,



Danille Denison

Best,



